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27 March 2024 
 
 
Andreas Strobl 
President 
 
Austrian Cockpit Association 
Office Park 3, 1300 Flughafen Wien 
T: +43 1 997 1787 
 
 
Dear Andreas Strobl, 
 
As President of the International Federation of Air Line Pilots’ Associations (IFALPA) I wish to 
acknowledge that we received your request for mutual assistance. Pilots in Austrian Airlines have 
the support and backing of more than 140,000 professional pilots in nearly 75 countries around the 
globe.  

We understand that strike action will commence tomorrow and will be conducted jointly with cabin 
crew under the direction of VIDA. IFALPA stands in unity with all those participating in the coming 
action. IFALPA will ensure all our Member Associations are aware of the situation and the unfair 
treatment of the pilots and flight attendants by Austrian Airlines management and the Lufthansa 
Group of airlines.  

Pilots and cabin crew are experienced and long-term stakeholders in any airline and play an 
important safety critical role in its daily operations. We wish the members of VIDA and the Austrian 
Cockpit Association every success in their efforts to secure a fair and reasonable reward. 

 
 
 
Capt. Amornvaj Mansumitchai 
President 


